
April 20, 2007 

Mayor Bill Bogaard 
100 North Garfield Avenue, Room 237 
Pasadena, CA 9 1 1 09 

Dear Mayor Bogaard and City Council: 

Given my recent appointment to the Environmental Advisory Commission, I feel it is 
appropriate for me to resign as the City of Pasadena's appointee to the Santa Monica 
Mountains Conservancy Advisory Committee x, that someone else can represent the City 
in this capacity. It has been a privilege to serve as the City's representative. 

Sincerely, 

Michael B. Hurley b" 
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